
PSHE Consultation at Brunshaw Primary School 

 

Before the end of last school year, the PSHE lead looked at the needs of our children and how 

the curriculum can meet these. For example, at what age we feel that children need to be 

taught objectives and the needs of children in our catchment area. 

In consultation with all stakeholders, this allowed us to shape our PSHE curriculum and inform 

our policy. 

The following was cried out by the PSHE lead throughout 2020: 

• Analysed the LSIP including the Health LSIP,  

• Carried out a parent’s questionnaire 

• Carried out a teacher’s questionnaire.  

• Spoken to the children.  

• Met 1:1 with the Lancashire PSHE advisor, for advice and guidance. 

 


